
ANDHRA PRADESH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION: VIJAYAWADA 

POSTPONEMENT OF SCREENING TEST FOR DIRECT RECRUITMENT TO THE POST 

OF DEPUTY EDUCATIONAL OFFICER IN A.P. EDUCATIONAL SERVICE  

 

WEB NOTE  

 

It is hereby informed that the Screening Test to the Post of Deputy 

Educational Officer In A.P. Educational Service (General Recruitment) vide 

notification no. 14/2023 scheduled to be held on 13.04.2024 is 

postponed due to the schedule of the impending General Elections, 

DSC Examinations and on request of applicants, the examination is   

rescheduled and to be held on 25.05.2024. 

 

Place:Vijayawada                                          Sd/- J. PRADEEP KUMAR, I.R.S.M.E., 

Dated:28.03.2024                                                                               SECRETARY 

 

 

 


